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Spring is Snow Season
It seems like we've already had our fair share of
snow, but typically March and April are our snowiest
months! Just a reminder that on those days when it
doesn't snow much, but you still need to shovel, you
have neighbors that would love to help. Add your
name to our list of neighbors that would like help, so
we can be sure your walkway/driveway gets shoveled!
You can reach out to any board member or just
shoot us an email at hr@deerrunneighbors.com.

Likewise, if you would like to be added to our list of
helpers, please let us know!

There has been a lot of
dog waste noticed in
front yards. PLEASE
remove your dog waste.

HOUSE BILL 1137:
Have you heard of
House Bill 1137? Your
HOA Board has and is
paying close attention
to how it affects our
HOA moving forward.
Thankfully, we don't
have many of the issues
this new law is designed
to resolve. We have had requests to

bring back the
neighborhood picnic and

THIS summer it is
happening! Please save

the date of Saturday,
August 19th, tentatively
1:00 p.m. More details

coming as we get closer
to August.

WATCH OUT!
As the weather gets warmer,
our little neighbors come out
to play! Please be sure to stop
behind stop signs and to look
twice before you go. 

March 17th


